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METHODIST GIRLS’ HIGH SCHOOL OLD 
GIRLS ASSOCIATION UK BRANCH 
Privacy Notice 

We at Methodist Girls’ High School Old Girls Association UK want you to know we have 
updated our Privacy Notice to explain how we collect, store, and handle your personal data. 
 
We are committed to protecting your privacy – our members, donors, and volunteers, those 
that come to us for help or any other person about or from whom the association collects 
personal information. The data we hold about you helps us to provide the best possible 
service and care for you. 
 
We ensure that all personal information is collected and stored securely, used only for the 
purposes for which it is collected and is disposed of, in a safe and timely manner when no 
longer required. 
 
You have many rights regarding your personal data, including seeing what data we hold and 
updating your information. If you would like to find out more, look at our Privacy Policy as 
published on our website (http://mghsoldgirlsuk.com). 
 
Please complete our Information Consent Form, if you would like to receive information 
from us and our trusted third parties. 
 
You may contact us by emailing to: mghsogauk1880@gmail.com 
 
 
If you no longer wish to hear from us, you may contact us and ask us to remove your details. 
We will do so in accordance with the General Data Protection Regulations (GDPR). 
 
Methodist Girls’ High School Old Girls Association UK Branch is a registered charity in 
England & Wales, charity number 1137343. 
 
You are also entitled to make a complaint to the Information Commissioner’s Office. You 
may find more information about them at www.ico.org.uk 
 
 

Safeguarding Lead, 
Ms. Nadia Jones 
 
Last updated: 18 September 2023 

Published at: http://mghsoldgirlsuk.com/privacy 
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